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Townsend, Erle

From: Jane Maguire-Tyce <jane.maguire.tyce@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 12:21 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Maine Legislatures, 

 

I am a long time Augusta resident.  I am against the Chapter 127-A:  Advanced Clean Cars II Program.   

 

Maine is not California.  Californians might need a program due to the large population and number of vehicles in their 

state.  Maine does not have their problems.  

 

Furthermore, I believe that the Legislatures of Californians are all about control.  They want the power to tell the citizens 

what not to do, how not to do it, and when not to do it.  Apparently, Californians were raised a certain way that makes 

them want to be controlled because they cannot control themselves. 

 

Vote no on this program that will cost a great deal of money, cause financial hardship for many, and give the 

government undue control. 

 

The December 2023 storm took out our power.  If we didn't have our gas powered car, we would have been stuck at 

home without a means to get to stores to resupply our unexpected needs.  Gasoline is the best resource per miles 

driven.   

 

Please spend your time on worthwhile causes; cancel this program. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jane Maguire-Tyce 

37 Claire St 

Augusta, ME. 04330 

 

 


